
1

Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 8:37 AM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19

Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19 

Submission #:  1337496  

IP Address:  138.88.73.75  

Submission Date: 12/07/2021 8:37  
Survey Time:  12 minutes, 52 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Terri Ritter  

Address 
929 Hickory Circle 
La plata, Maryland 20646 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
Let me be clear..I am FOR dropping the silly mask mandate once and for all and AGAINST the Charles County Commissioners having 
ANY authority over this. While Charles County continues to act ridiculously, the rest of us are going to church, shopping, dining out 
and living life in neighboring counties who are free to live their lives. I’m a Covid survivor so I don’t take Covid lightly, we know that 
handwashing, staying home when sick, and being careful in our surroundings is what helps not to contract this illness. Being a 
responsible human is what helps not to spread the illness. Wearing masks, is never ever going to deter the spread of covid. Tell the 
Charles county commissioners to get off their pompous pedestals. They’re not doctors, or any type of health professional, and 
they’re getting their advice from the wrong people. They need to open their eyes and open their ears to the realities of this illness; 
it’s always going to be around and it’s up to each person to do what they think is correct. Covid can’t be stopped with a mask.  
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